NHS Elect event for NHS East of England

PBC Follow-up Meeting
Bevan Room, Capital Park, Cambridge CB1 5XB

Monday 24th September 2007 

(0900-1330, coffee and registration from 0900, lunch will be provided from 1230)

Registration Form

Name:

Job Title:

Organisation:

Email:

Phone:

I will / will not be* attending the PBC Follow-up Meeting
*please delete as appropriate
For queries or discussion, please contact eoetemp2@eoe.nhs.uk on 01223 597522 

Completed forms should be emailed to eoetemp2@eoe.nhs.uk by 10th September
